Dear, Gerard
 
 
We are pleased to confirm your reservation for accommodation at Imperial College London, and would like to ask you to take a few moments to check through the following details and advise of any amendments.
 
Reference Number               29664
Guests Name                        Gerard H.E. Duchamp
Arrival Date                            30/06/07
Departure Date                     06/07/07
Room Type                            Triple standard with shared bathroom facilities
Number of Nights                  6
Room Rate                            £57.00
Rate includes                         VAT and Breakfast   
Payment                                 Own account
Check in time                        14.00
Check out time                      10.00          
 
 
Upon arrival, please make your way to our 24hour Reception, which is situated at Linstead Hall – accessible via north side of Prince’s Garden. Your room will be ready from 1400 hrs onwards on the day of arrival; however, guests who arrive early are welcome to leave their luggage, at their own risk, in a designated area at Reception.
 
Please note that you are required to make a full payment on the check-in. Cancellations received within 24 hours prior to arrival, or non-arrivals, will be charged one night accommodation.
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Imperial College. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further queries regarding your reservation.
 
Yours sincerely    
 

Lisa Edwards
Reservations Assistant
Imperial College London
Accommodation Link 
Tel: 020 7594 9533 
Fax: 020 7594 9504/5 
Email: accommodation.link@imperial.ac.uk 
Http://www.imperial-accommodationlink.com
Imperial College London 
Accommodation Link 
46 Princes Gate
London
SW7 2PG
With effect from Monday 8th January 2007, the Conference Link and Accommodation Link teams will be located at 48 Prince's Gardens, South Kensington, London, SW7 2PE. Could you please alter your records to reflect this change of address. Our current telephone and fax numbers, as well as our email addresses will remain the same. 
